
 

 
  4/2/2015 

 
Compatible Electronics TCB 
114 Olinda Drive 
Brea, California 92823 
Subject: Modifications to the device 
 
 
CETCB 
114 Olinda Drive 
Brea, CA 92823 
 
 
 
 
Gentlemen: 
This letter is to formally notify you that the following modification(s) had been completed by 
Compatible  Electronics, Inc. to our NUL-924  - Kevo RPU - BLE Gateway during FCC 
certification, and will be implemented in production. 
 
Modification(s): 
 
The power of BLE channel 37 at 2402MHz is reduced to  -8dBm. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


